
 

 

 

 

December 8, 1994 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear: 

 

Thank you for your letter to the Review Board regarding your interest in the assassination 

of President John F. Kennedy.  Mr. John Tunheim, Chair of the Review Board, asked me to 

respond and apologize for the delay in writing to you.  The Board only recently received funding 

to hire a staff. 

 

I have enclosed some materials for your information.  Included are the following: 

 

1.  A fact sheet on the Review Board; 

2.  Remarks made Mr. Tunheim at a recent conference in Washington, D.C.; 

3.  A recent news release on the Board's plans for early 1995; and 

4.  An information kit that was distributed at the Board's public hearing in Dallas 

     on November 18, 1994.  

 

The Review Board is committed to ensuring the broadest possible release of records 

related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  Although it is not the Board's responsibility 

under the law to answer the questions that remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath, 

it is the Board's duty to do its best to find all of the remaining records and secure them at the 

National Archives so that the public has full access to them. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board and your patience in waiting for a 

response from us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 

 

 

 



 


